
P L E A S E  R E A D

RE: Public Attendance at CRD Commissions and Boards 

With regard to the upcoming Arts Commission meeting and in accordance with both 
the Public Health authorities and the current CRD Board Process  (as posted at https://
www.crd.bc.ca/about/news/covid-19-information), due to the ongoing pandemic 
situation, the public will be unable to attend this meeting. 

If a member of the public would like to make a submission to the commission, they are 
encouraged do so in writing by emailing nmore@crd.bc.ca. 

Minutes of the meeting will be posted as soon as possible after the meeting. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

Arts Commission 

Excerpt from CRD Website: 

“The CRD Board Procedures Bylaw was recently amended to permit 
electronic-only participation in meetings. In order to ensure physical 
distancing and in keeping with recent directives from the Province of BC, 
the public is no longer able to attend these meetings. Written submissions 
are being encouraged, and agendas and minutes will continue to be 
posted.” 


